
 

March 19, 2020 

 

 
 

Re: COVID-19 UPDATE 2 

 

 

Blessings family and friends of Mount Zion, 

 

Due to the recent recommendations from provincial and federal health 

officials regarding the COVID-19 pandemic, all gatherings for services 

will be postponed until further notice.  

 

This Sunday, March 22, 2020, please join us in worship via 

livestream at 11:00am. 

 

This can be done by:  

✓ visiting our website: www.mzaccanada.com  
✓ scrolling to the bottom of the page  

✓ selecting “LIVESTREAM” (bottom right) 

You may also search “MZAC Malton” on www.YouTube.com  

Please subscribe and turn on the notification bell to ensure you are 

notified each time our service is live.  

 

Also, all are strongly encouraged to utilize the e-transfer option to 

donate your tithes and offering using donate@mzaccanada.com.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT COME TO THE CHURCH BUILDING as the 

doors will be locked in efforts to comply with the recommendation of 

limiting gatherings greater than 50 people.  

 

We are also currently looking into other options in which our members 

may be able to participate in weekday services online. More details 

regarding this will be sent out once finalized. Please continue to 

monitor our website for further updates. 

 

We thank you for your continued cooperation during this uncertain 

time and ask that you continue to take the necessary precautions to 

ensure your health and safety. We also ask that you continue to pray 

for coverage and divine guidance as we go from day to day.  

 

All for the Master,  

 
Pastor Damion Smith 

MZAC - Malton, Mississauga 

http://www.mzaccanada.com/

